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Mr_ Jose M. Diaz Velez, License Reviewer 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region II 
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center 
61 Forsyth Street, S.W., Suite 23T85 
Atlanta, GA 30303-8931

July 13, 2001

Dear Sir,

This short letter is written to provide a correction to a typographical error appearing in our letter 

to you dated April 20, 2001 with Mail Control Number 259443. In Section 8 titled Surveys, on 
p", 0 3, the following sentence appears: 

If surveying shall reveal a surface contaminated above 100 dpm/czn, cleanup and/or entry 
control procedures... will be initiated.  

This sentence is in error and it should read as follows: 

If surveying shall reveal a surface contaminated above 1 00dpnV100cm 2, cleanup and/or entry 
cortrol procedures... will be initiated.  

Tbjs letter should be a supplement to our initial letter dated April 20, 2001. This change helps to 
clt "fy the radiation survey procedure for our proposed project.  

I tlank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.  

Sincerely yours, 

Paul D. Sin'on, RSt V 
Centers for Disease Control 
1600 Clifton Road, MS F05 
Atlanta, GA 30333 

cc:! 
Dr. Jonathan Richmond 
Dr. 1Steve Pappas


